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SUBJECT: BTSALP Funding for 2024-25 School Year 
 
 

During the 2024 legislative session, the Beverly Taylor Sorenson Arts Learning Program 

funding formula was changed. Instead of allocating up to 80% of BTS Arts educators’ 

loaded salaries to LEAs, a uniform amount is being provided to districts per teacher. This 

will negatively impact some schools since they would need to come up with an amount 

that perhaps would exceed 20% of the loaded salary under the new funding formula.  

 

To prevent most schools from paying unexpected increases for the new school year, the 

district will subsidize the school’s portion for the 2024-2025 school year and keep the 

current funding structure of 20% in place as in the past. Moving forward the district will 

work to equalize funding to offset increasing costs, but an increase in overall BTS 

expenses is anticipated.  

 

Your school’s financial dashboard has been updated to reflect the BTS FTE allotment you 

will receive and the percentage your school will be expected to pay this year. Further 

information will be provided at the principal’s meeting in August.  

 

 

 

 

 


